
 

 

 

 

 

DATE: 5-8-2020 

 

TO: Covenant School of Nursing and Allied Health Students 

CC: CSNAH Employees 

FROM: Alicia Anger Dean CSON and Lori Oswalt Director CSOR 

RE: CARES Act Student Emergency Grants 

 

Covenant Students, 

On behalf of the Covenant School of Nursing and Allied Health, Covenant Health, and faculty and staff, we 

hope to find you healthy and well during this challenging time. Covenant School of Nursing and Allied Health 

has received our allocation of funding through the federal CARES Act. The CARES Act provides funding for 

expenses related to the disruption of college operations due to COVID-19. Funds will be granted to eligible 

students and can be used in these categories: 

· Child Care 

· Food Assistance 

· Housing Assistance 

· Medical Care 

· Transportation 

· Additional Course Materials (textbooks, access codes, etc.) 

· Technology Assistance (computers, internet, etc.) 

· Other Expenses (those that do not fit in the above categories) 

Funding will be granted in the amounts between $600-$800 initially.  All eligible students will be granted 

money initially and an application will be required for any potential future CARES funding opportunities. If 

you have further questions about your funding, please contact Sue Hendrix thru Edvance360 or 

shendrix@covhs.org. 

For more information on Federal Student Aid and their response to the Coronavirus, please 

visit studentaid.gov/announcements-events/coronavirus. 

CSNAH knows things have been challenging for you during this time.  We are here to support you and assist 

you in any way we can to help you complete this academic year successfully.   


